
 

 
 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Corner 
 

   

 

Hi Everyone 

Well I hate to start my newsletter with sad news, but we lost one of our 
beloved senior members.  Jan Guilfoyle passed away.  Jan and her partner 
Dick Chapman have been members and we have enjoyed having them 
with us on our many adventures over the years.  We will miss Jan very 
much and our condolences go out to her family.  We just recently lost 
Helen Leciejewski, it is always so sad to lose our friends. 

We have some items on our agenda coming up over the next few months.  
Tomorrow we are going to try to go play miniature golf if we don’t get 
rained out and then we are going to lunch at the Jordan Family Restaurant 
on Brookpark Road.  Rick and I have been there before and the food is 
quite good.   

On Tuesday, the 23rd we are having our annual Pot Luck dinner.  There is 
still time to plan on joining us.  Just bring a dish to feed 5 or more people 
and be at City Hall.  We are planning on eating at 5:00.  It is always fun 
tasting everyone’s specialties.  It will give you a chance to meet the 
members and renew friendships or meet new friends. 

On August 26th we are going to Kelleys Island as guests of our Mayor, Jack 
Bacci.  We always have fun come rain or shine so I hope to see all of you 
there. 

On August 27th we will have our annual Senior Picnic at Klima Gardens at 
5:00.  We will have good food and great entertainment.   

On September 16th and 17th we have scheduled a trip to Lancaster PA to 
see the play Jesus.  It is supposed to be spectacular.  On the 16th we are 
visiting Hershey PA for a tour and a stay overnight.  On the 17th we will 
travel to Lancaster.  We have sent out flyers but if you did not see it, 
please give me a call and I will see that you receive a copy. 

Please try to join us on our fun trips.  Life is so short, and we need to 
have some fun while we can.  Don’t sit at home when you can be out and 
about doing something interesting with us. 

If you would like to know more about any of the activities we have 
planned, please call me at (216) 509-5278. 

 

Noel Centa – President – Cuyahoga Heights Seniors  

 

 

 

 

 


	Bi-level on Willowbrook Drive
	Three bedrooms
	Two and a half baths
	Huge kitchen
	Large living room
	Finished basement
	Den
	Three season room
	Fenced yard
	All appliances stay
	$189,900 Call (216) 406-7695 for more details or appointment for showing

